West Hardin Middle School

SBDM

Special Meeting

August 15, 2005

Members present:

Jim Roe


Lanissa Elmore

Mona Best


Lola Best

Ted Blevins

The meeting was called to order at 7:30 a.m.

The purpose of the meeting was to discuss personnel. 

The motion was made by Ted Blevins and seconded by Lanissa Elmore to go to closed session.

The motion was made by Ted Blevins and seconded by Lanissa Elmore to return to open session.

The principal, Jim Roe, consulted with the council on the hiring of:


½ time custodian position – Pam Hill


8th grade – Science – Carolyn Graham (1/2 time position)


8th grade –Language Arts – Hazel Martin (1/2 time position)

The motion to adjourn was made by Ted Blevins and seconded by Lanissa Elmore. 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:00 a.m.

________________________

__________________________


   Chairman




      Vice-Chair

